
 

Goldair has issued a recall on two models of Bathroom Fan Heaters sold and installed in New 
Zealand. 

Worksafe NZ has issued a prohibition notice which applies to the use and sale of these units. 
Click here to view the media release 

 
Problem 

The product is being prohibited in New Zealand due to risk of fire. This has led to several 
house fires  

 

Details 

The affected Goldair Bathroom fan Heaters are identified by the model number on the back of 
the unit. The Model numbers affected are 3108 and 3109 

  

What to do 

 

Consumers should immediately stop using the heater.  
Turn the heater off and contact Goldair on 0800 232 633 or a registered electrician. 
 
 

Contact 

For more information contact Goldair on 0800 232 633 between 8 am -5pm Monday-Friday or 
email  recall@goldair.co.nz  

 

Fire Related 

Product Recall Notice 

Goldair Bathroom Fan Heaters 

 

 

Date issued:  29 July 2014 

This notification has been compiled using information from external sources for the promotion of fire safety. Although care has been 
taken in preparing the information published, the New Zealand Fire Service does not guarantee the accuracy of it. The Fire Service is 
not responsible for any errors or omissions and accepts no liability whatsoever for any loss or damage howsoever arising. 
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